
 

 
 

 
 
20th May 2022 

 
Sky Arts ‘Access All Arts’ 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to tell you that we have signed up to participate in Sky Arts ‘Access All Arts’ 
week (June 6th - June 10th). 
 
This year Sky ‘Access All Arts’ are working in partnership with The Big Draw and the Crafts 
Council to unleash the power of mark making in schools. Children will experience all sorts of 
2D and 3D marks, made by all sorts of artists, designers and crafters, before making their own 
mark by reimagining some iconic works for themselves. We can't wait to see what they create! 
 
Please could we ask for your help in collecting and donating some re-use materials to create 
with. 
 
Please could you collect: bottle tops, cereal boxes, scrap A4 white paper (that is able to be re-
used for drawing or folding), and colourful scrap paper or card suitable for collage work. These 
materials can be delivered to the school office by Monday June 6th. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and please keep monitoring the school social media 
feeds to see our progress throughout the week! 
 
Mr de Lancy Green & Miss Sparks 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


